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The investigation of Google over the last 16 months has involved a large team of 
Division lawyers, economists, paralegals and other critical personnel—in fact, it 
was one of the largest such teams in the Division’s recent history. I would like to 
thank all of them for their hard work and dedication.  

Mobilizing such a historic team requires resources and support from across the 
Department of Justice. So, on behalf of the Antitrust Division, I would like to 
thank the entire Department, the Attorney General, and Deputy Attorney General 
Rosen, for your unwavering support of this important matter.  

While we have done much work to get to this point, in some ways our work on this 
case is just beginning. As we move to court, the Division has tremendous 
confidence in the exceptional and hardworking litigation team led by Ken Dintzer, 
one of the Department’s most experienced and talented trial lawyers. 

In addition, as the Deputy Attorney General stated, our case against Google is the 
first public action to come out of our market-wide review of competition in digital 
markets. But our work in this space continues. The digital markets review is a top 
priority for us because, as Americans shift more of their daily lives online, they are 
increasingly vulnerable to possible harm from digital monopolists. The women and 
men of the Antitrust Division are working tirelessly to identify and stop any 
anticompetitive conduct. We are dedicated to protecting consumers and making the 
internet an innovative and vibrant commercial forum for every American. 

Thank you.  
 

 


